
 
 

Deputy Mayor for Policing and Crime and 

Commissioner of Metropolitan Police 

Meeting, 3 May 2017 
 
 
Sophie Linden – Deputy Mayor for Policing and Crime 
Cressida Dick – Commissioner 
 
Supported by:  
Rebecca Lawrence – MOPAC Chief Executive  
Robin Wilkinson – Director of People and Change, MPS 
Siobhan Peters, Chief Financial Officer, MOPAC 
 
 
1 Achieving a Representative Workforce and Budget Implications 

 
1.1 There was a discussion of the work the MPS is doing to achieve a representative 

workforce and the implications of the budget on future workforce. 
 

2 Transforming Forensics Programme  
 

2.1 The Commissioner and the Deputy Mayor discussed the options for the transforming 
forensics programme.           

 
3 Online Hate Crime Hub 

 
3.1 There was a discussion of Online Hate Crime Hub project and its aims. 
 

 
4 Operational Update 
 
4.1 The Commissioner updated the Deputy Mayor on operational issues. 
 


